
 

 

 

 

 

10 November 2021 

 

Seeka Orangewood amalgamation unconditional 

Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] advises that all conditions for the Orangewood amalgamation have been 

met and the transaction is expected to be completed on 22 November 2021. 

 

Release ends: 

For further information please contact: 

Michael Franks   Seeka Chief Executive  021356516 

Stuart McKinstry Seeka Chief Financial Officer 0212215583 

 

 

 

 


